ISPCC webinar

Whatis Coco’s Law?

Under the Harassment, Harmful Commmunications and Related Offences
Act, Coco's Law created new offences which criminalise the non-consensual
distribution of intimate images prohibiting the sharing of intimate images
without the original poster’s consent.

Calling parents, carers and practitioners

Join ISPCC on April 30th, 7:00 — 7:30pm
for a free webinar to learn all about Coco’s Law.

Siobhan Harvey Fiona Jennings Elizabeth Kavanagh
Community Engagement ISPCC Head of Policy and Community Engagement

Manager, Public Affairs Manager, Shield Anti-

Parenting Lead Bullying programme

This important webinar will focus on:
e Awareness and understanding of Coco’s Law

e Recognition of the issues that it covers
e Guidance on how to avail of its provisions (reporting)

Click here to register
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